ANTHONY R. FANuUCCI
MAYOR

September 3, 2021
Dear Council President Arthur and Members of City Council,

As you are probably aware, Governor Murphy refunded the Urban Enterprise Zones within
the State of New Jersey. As such, the City of Vineland is entitled to five members on the Board of
Directors of the Enterprise Zones Development Corporation of Vineland and Millville. Millville
is entitled to four members on the said Board.

In accordance with the bylaws of the Enterprise Zone Development Corporation of
Vineland and Millville, the Mayor of each City appoints members to the Board with the advice
and consent of City Council. One member is myself as Mayor of the City. As a representative of
the governing body I am appointing Councilman Paul Spinelli to sit on the Board as well since he
is well familiar with the board and its functions. I am also appointing Mr. Fernando Torres, Raquel
Soto, and Suzette DeMarchi as members of the Board.

I would respectfully request that you would favorably consider these appointments by way
of a Resolution to ratify and confirm their appointments in accordance with the bylaws of the
Corporation.

anucci, Mayor
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